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THANK YOU NEW TEAM MEMBERS, EXCITING NEW WEBSITE 
AND SOCIAL MEDIA PRESENCE…..AND *YES* ESTERO BAY 
INDIVISIBLE’S ‘STRONGER TOGETHER’ RALLY MADE THE 

RACHEL MADDOW SHOW ! 

It has been a busy time for many of the ‘better angels’ of Estero Bay 
Indivisible and we are SO GRATEFUL to our NEW VOLUNTEER TEAM 
MEMBERS who have gone ‘above and beyond’ to add to the mission and 
in areas that they are personally passionate about.   

From the advanced setup of rallies, website refresh & social media sites 
to the overpass banner events and fresh new ideas they help us better 
serve and grow the power of our group. We are still looking for more 
volunteers who are interested in joining the team so just email and let us 
know. 
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We are also SO JOYFUL about our constantly updated website as well 
our new Estero Bay Indivisible social media sites: 

www.esterobayindivisible.com 

Facebook, Instagram, Nextdoor & Bluesky 

We hope you enjoy using the website and social media sites and feel 
free to pass it on to a friend. 

and finally YES our Estero Bay Indivisible’s May 17th ‘Stronger 
Together’ Rally appeared on KSBY as well as The Rachel Maddow Show. 

We are all making a difference for our democracy everyday when we 
call a representative, volunteer in our community or attend a rally so 
let’s continue to make our voices heard ! 

As always, 

Joanne 

MEMORIAL DAY HWY 101 INDIVISIBLE & DEMS OVERPASS RALLY
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